Cymraeg /
Welsh

Children will work on describing character traits of another
person and talking about activities, events and people in
the past tense. They will learn topic specific vocabulary
such as food, clothing and hobbies. Helpwr Heddiw sessions
will allow for practicing oracy skills.

Gwyddoniaeth a Thechnoleg /
Science and Technology

During this term, the children will learn about the classification
of plants and animals through flow diagrams, common
characteristics and scientific research. They will carry out on
site investigations during a visit to Maes-y-Pant and will draw
their own conclusions based on their findings.

The children will plan their own scientific enquiry to explore
food chains and they will make careful observation of the
interactions between the living things in food chains. The
children will look at the reproduction process in flowers and
plants and will have the opportunity to dissect flowers in order
to make careful observations. In all science work the children
will gather, record, classify and present data in a variety of
ways to help them answer questions.
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Y Tuduriaid
The Tudors

GRESFORD

Dyniaethau /
Humanities

During this term, children will use their research skills to find
out who the Tudors were and what their lives were like. They
will learn about the monarchs of the time and the influence
they had on our lives now in terms of religion, art, health and
hobbies. The children will develop their enquiry skills to find out
about food, clothes, crime & punishment and diseases of the
time and make comparisons to their own lives.

Y Celfyddydau Mynegiannol /
Expressive Arts
Using Tudors as a focus, the children will learn about the
artist Hans Holbein. This will be developed through the
creative process, allowing children to create their own self
portrait focusing on tone and shade. The pupils will also
have the opportunity to take part in a day focused on
music, dance and performance to find out about the
hobbies and entertainment of the Tudor period. Pupils will
be able to develop their drama skills and techniques by re-
enacting the Battle of Bosworth. In addition, we will
continue to have our Music First Experience lessons.




